Highland Community Schools

Board of Directors Work Session

Monday — March 4, 2019

5:30 p.m. — Highland Board Room

The work session was called to order at 5:32 p.m. by President Nate Robinson.

All board members were present except Megan Allen.

Possible make up days and additional time were discussed at length. Six different options were
discussed. The board will take the final action on this at the school board meeting on 3/11.

Early retirement plans were discussed. The board was ok with offering an early retirement plan
this year for both certified and non-certified staff.

Mr Crawford gave out a guideline to the steps in a school bond election and updated the board on
where we are in the process. We are still on target to have the bond vote be August 6th.

Communication was discussed and what Bright Arrow alerts should be used for versus the
website versus the virtual backpack.

Mrs Hazelett stated 59% of the 8th-11th graders have their schedules done for next year.

Mrs Hazelett and Mrs O’Leary gave a presentation on the new ISASP test which is the new state
standardized test. The board was shown a practice test to see how the students will maneuver
through the on line test.

Longbine made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Golden. Motion carried 6-0.

The work session adjourned at 7:29 p.m.
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